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Hi Angela

I’m writing to strongly disagree with this desired shift in meeting time.

Moving the meetings to business hours means that anyone wishing to make a presentation, delegation or to simply 
attend has to take time off work. This is not possible for most people.

I find this move selfish on behalf of Council and failing to acknowledge that a fundamental part of their job is to 
provide democratic access

Jeremy Freiburger

Sent from my iPhone
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